Genworth comments on April BBA figures
Please find some comments below from Simon Crone, Vice-President Commercial – Mortgage Insurance Europe at Genworth, on this morning’s BBA figures for April:
Simon Crone, Vice-President Commercial – Mortgage Insurance Europe at Genworth, said:

“The volumes of mortgage approvals for house purchase and remortgaging may have edged up slightly in April, but net mortgage borrowing is down year-on-year and the gross mortgage lending figure of £7.8bn is below the recent monthly average. Mortgage interest rates may have be falling, but this has caused repayments to increase, effectively meaning that what is given to first-time buyers with one hand is taken away with the other. This all adds to the overall picture of uncertainty for potential new homeowners who seem to be forced into taking two steps backwards for every one they take forwards. Until banks address the real problems facing first-time buyers – namely the ongoing dearth of products available at higher loan to values – then volumes will remain modest and thousands will remain in ownership limbo.”

Many thanks,

Barney McCarthy
Account Manager

White Dragon Communications Ltd

Mobile: 07872 956 711

E-mail: barney@whitedragoncomms.co.uk
Website: www.whitedragoncomms.co.uk
